
The Central Bank of Trinidad and Tobago has made arrangements 
for the collection of applications in Tobago for redemption of the 
$100 cotton notes. Members of the public should walk with 
photocopies of valid identification and any relevant documents to 
support their inability to convert the $100 cotton notes by 
December 31, 2019.

Due Diligence Forms, information on Application Procedure and 
Redemption Guidelines can be collected at the UTC office from 
Monday, January 13, 2020. Individuals, companies and organisations 
who may wish to have the forms sent digitally may email 
info@central-bank.org.tt with their request.

The Bank will continue to monitor the response and will keep the 
public informed of any further arrangements. 

Issued by the Central Bank of Trinidad and Tobago, 
January 10, 2020.

Contact Information:
Website: www.central-bank.org.tt 
Email: info@central-bank.org.tt
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Dates:  •  Tuesday, January 14, 2020
            •  Friday, January 17, 2020 
Time:       9:00 a.m. to 2.30 p.m.
Location:  Unit Trust Corporation (UTC), Scarborough, Tobago




